
Submitter: Todd Burkholder 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3382 

The Joint Committee on Transportation should  not advance HB 3382. HB 3382 is an 

extreme, vague, and dangerous bill which would allow powerful Ports to bypass 

important protections for our environment and our communities. 


